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Scam emails are being sent out in the name of Kilvar Kessler, head of Finantsinspektsioon, from an
address ending @ee-fi.com. The emails are frauds, and Finantsinspektsioon urges people to be
vigilant and not to open such emails.

   

 

Powered by TCPDF (www.tcpdf.org)

                               1 / 1

http://www.tcpdf.org

